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Seniors! Planning on going to Palomar next year? 

Take advantage of these opportunities!

FEBRUARY 19TH
PALOMAR APPLICATION WORKSHOP

8:00-10:00AM
COLLEGE AND CAREER CENTER

MARCH 17TH
PALOMAR FIELD TRIP
8:00-1:30PM 
 

For students who have not yet completed the Palomar application. Representatives
from Palomar will be available to help. Sign up with Ms. Mendiaz in the College and

Career Center so she can send you a pass on that day

Permission slips available in the College and Career Center. Students who attend
this field trip will tour the Palomar campus, learn about CTE pathways, meet with

an Academic Advisor, and pick their classes for the Fall 2020 semester.


